From: Craig Stanley

**Sent:** Friday, November 16, 2018 4:11:30 PM

**To:** Stouder, Heather

Subject: 222 Charter Street development - UDC item #52856

Heather.

Regarding item #52856 on the Urban Design Commission agenda for Wednesday the 21st.

I am unable to attend the meeting so I am submitting the following:

I'd like to express my support of the project and it rezone request. As a Vilas Neighborhood resident I believe this project will benefit the long term goals of the city and the Vilas neighborhood for student housing being relocated closer to campus and great opportunity for home ownership in the Vilas Neighborhood. Additional benefit include greater bike connectivity and great density and sustainability. Finally, I personally find the design appropriate attractive. The various use of materials and scale that fit within the urban context of the university neighborhood.

Please note I am currently also on the Vilas Neighborhood Association as a general member of the council (also past president). While the VNA also made a general supportive statement which was pass along to Dist. 13 Alder, the comments above do not represent the VNA council and only represent my personal view.

Respectively submitted by:

Craig Stanley
Vilas Ave
Madison